
Health and Government Operations
House Bill 930
FAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee; 

Please give House Bill 930, regarding a Public Health Abortion Grant Program, a Favorable 
report. 

Everyone should have the right to terminate a nonconsensual pregnancy.  Nonconsensual 
pregnancies include any pregnancy that occurs without affirmative consent.  Everyone should have the 
right to terminate a pregnancy that puts the pregnant person's health or life at risk.  Everyone should 
have the right to terminate a pregnancy that is nonviable, or in which any baby would soon die after 
birth.  We need a fund because not everyone has the money to terminate a pregnancy. 

Please vote for pregnant people to have the right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness.  
Please vote for pregnant people to have the right to self-defense.  Please vote or House Bill 930.  Thank
you. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


